## THE COLLEGE OF PSYCHOLOGISTS OF ONTARIO L'ORDRE DES PSYCHOLOGUES DE L'ONTARIO



110 Eglinton Avenue West, Suite 500, Toronto, Ontario M4R 1A3, Canada • Tel: (416) 961-8817/(800) 489-8388 • Fax: (416) 961-2635 Email: cpo@cpo.on.ca · Website: www.cpo.on.ca

October 2, 2012

Connie Kushnir, Ph.D., C.Psych. President **Ontario Psychological Association** 21 St. Clair Avenue East, Suite 403 Toronto, Ontario M4Y 1L8

Dear Dr. Kushnir:

Thank you for your correspondence of October 1, 2012 advising of the OPA Board's decision to seek legislative authority for qualified psychologists to prescribe medications.

On September 21, 2012, the College Council considered the role of the regulatory body should the Minister consider extending to members of the College the authorized act of prescribing medication. The Council confirmed that in such a situation the College would take the regulatory steps necessary to ensure competent performance of this authorized act and the protection of the public.

Thank you for advising the College of this association initiative and for your commitment to keeping the College informed as you proceed.

Sincerely,

Milan Pomichalek, Ph.D., C.Psych.

LL ELM

President

E. Teitelbaum